
The Safety Edge for the Month of May 2022 

 
     Email to chris@hudsonbayins.com or safety@hudsonbayins.com  

or text to (206) 730-6273 

Name: ___________________________________ 

 

Do you have any topics that you would like to see 

covered in the Tool Box Talks, send me your ideas. 
 

 Stand Down for Fall Protection Week  

How would you prevent all falls here at Hudson Bay?  

   

   

   

 Beam Straps & Using Them Correctly.  

Describe the correct way to install a beam strap? 

   

   

   

 War on Falls – Ladder Safety  

Are fall hazards preventable? If they are, why do we keep having them? 

   

   

   

 Memorial Day Safety  

What is or was your safety plan for the holiday weekend? 

   

   

   

 Rescue Plans  

Why are Rescue Plans important and what height are we required to complete one? 

   

   

   
 

The Safety Edge is due in on June 10th! 
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